
 
 

MACY GRAY MELBOURNE VENUE CHANGE 
 
 

Due to a scheduling issue the MACY GRAY concert on Saturday March 7 2015 at The Palais Theatre, is 
now rescheduled to be staged at The Athenaeum (Collins Street) same date and time. 

Ticket holders for the original concert at the Palais Theatre will be automatically given new tickets 
from Ticketek for the new venue. As The Athenaeum  is a Ticketek venue and Palais Theatre is a 
Ticketmaster  venue, all tickets must be replaced in advance of the show. Tickets have been held to 
satisfy the ticket holders for the original venue and will remain on hold until the replacement period 
has ended.  

Replacement tickets will be allocated in the same order tickets were booked for the Palais show, i.e. 
the earlier tickets were booked, the better seats will be allocated at The Athenaeum. 

After re-allocations have been completed, Ticketek will email the new tickets to the original 
customers by Friday 19 December 2014  

Your original Ticketmaster tickets will not gain you access to the Athenaeum Theatre, you will require 
your new Ticketek  tickets for entry.  

Any queries regarding the MACY GRAY ticket exchange, please contact  Ticketek at The Athenaeum on 
(03) 9650 1500 or Ticketek's main line 132 849.  

Hawk Entertainment   apologise for any inconvenience caused, but believe you will experience a great 
night of entertainment with us now at the beautifully intimate Athenaeum Theatre.  

 

Macy Gray - The Way Tour 
Saturday, March 7, 2015 

The Athenaeum Theatre, Melbourne, Vic  
Tickets available from www.ticketek.com.au / 132 849 

 
Website: www.macygray.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/macygrayslife 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/MacyGraysLife 

Soundcloud: https://soundcloud.com/macygray 
Instagram: http://instagram.com/macygrayslife 

 
 


